
AJERICAN ASSOCIATION OF STATE HIGHWAY AND TRANSPORTATION OFFICIALS
446 N. Capitol St.. N.W., Suite 215

Hashington, D.C. 20001
 j.e

ROUTE NUHBERING COMMITTEE AGENDA
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Pbrtlnouth, New Htnpshirt
__________.______.___________._______________________________________.___

ALABAHA
Establishment of U.S. Route 98
AIEGTRILQ

APPROVED

ALASKA
Estsbllshnsnt of Interstate Al

APPROVED

.

Establishment of Interstate A2

APPROVED

Establishment of Interstate A3

APPROVED

Establishment of Intsrststa A5

APPROVED

ARIZONA
Elimination of U.S. Route 180
Business

APPROVED

Beginning at the intersection 0!
present U.S. Route 98 and an existing
facility (old U.S. 98). in Bsrnuell,
then westerly over the Eacility to the
intersection of SR 1, then northerly
to ths intersection of present U.s.
Route 98 just north of Fairhbbe.

Beginning at the intersection of SR 2
and the U.s.—Cansdisn border, then
northerly over SR 2 to Ch!
intersection of SR 1 in Ink, then
southwesterly over SR 1 to the
intersection of Ingrs and Gembell
Streets in Anchorage.
Beginning at the intersection of SR 1
and SR 2 in Tok. than northuestsriy
over $1 2 to the intersection of SR 3
in Fairbanks.

Beginning It the intersection of SB 1
and 5th Avenue in Anchorage then
southerly over SR 1 to the
intersection of PAP 22 in soldotna.

Beginning at the intersection of SB 3
and S1 1 southwest of Palmer. than
northerly over SR 3 to the
intcrslclinn of SR 2 in Fairbanks.

E1iuinste the u.s. Route 180 Business
designation beween the intersection of
U.S. Route 130 in Springerville and
the intersection of U.S. Route 130
test of Sugar.



¢ALlPOlHIA
I-15! llenunbering
APPROVED

Elinination of U.5. Route 60

ACT IOII HITHHELD

CONNECTICUT
Relocation of U.S. Route A4
and Elininstion of an
Alternate route
RESUBHITTAL

APPROVED

GEORGIA
Relocation of U.S. Route 80

APPROVED

HAIHE
Relocation of U.S. Route 202

APPROVED

HARYLAHD
I-97 and I-197 Renunbering
IESUBHITIAL

APPROVED

IEVADA
Establishment of U.S. Route 50
Alternate

DISAPPROVED

Renuuber at 1-215 presently designated
I-15E from the intersection of presentI-15 near Devore to the intersection
of I-15 north of Tenecula.

Eliminate the U.S Route 60 designation
between the present terninoue last of
Blythe and the Arizona-California
State Line.

Eliminate the U.S. Route as Alternate
designation between the intersection
of I-36 and U.S. Route #5 east of
Hartford and U.S. Eh east of Aehford.
known the U.5. he designation from
its overlap with 1'86 to the
intersection with u.s. an Alternate
and designate former U.S. bk Alternate
as U.S. £4. ‘

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.5. Route 80 and SR 26 (old
U.S. 80) in Savannah then southerly
end easterly over 53 26 to the
interllction of present U.5. Rnute H0
at Hhite Hersh Island.

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.8. Route IDZ and SR 4A in
Buxton, then westerly over SR AA to
the intersection of U.S. Route 202 in
Hollis.

Renumher is 1-63 presently designated
I-97 from the intersection of I-95
northeast of Washington. D.C. to the
intersection of I-197 west of
Annspolie. Also, renunber as 1-68
presently designated 1-197 from the
intersection of present I-9? west of
Annapolis to the terninnul of I-197
weat of Annapolim

Beginning It the intersection of U.5.
Route 50 and u.s. Route 95 Alternate
in Silver Springs, then northerly over
U.S. 95 Alternate to Fernley, then
southeseterly over an existing
facilityvie Heren to the intersection
of U.S. Route 50 vest of Fallon,



NEVADA ‘Hunt.’
Establishment of U.3. Route 95
Business

APFROVBD

Establishment of U.S. Route
395 Business

APPROVED

Establishment o£ I-an nusinesa
(9 Routes)

APPROVED

APFRONIB

APPROVED '

APPROVED

APPROVED

aPPuuv5p

Beginning st the intersection of U.s.
Route 95 and Rencho Road northwest of
Las Vegas, then southessterly along
flancho Road to the intersection of
U.S. Route 95 in Les Vegas.
Beginning at the intersection of u.s.
Route 395 and SR 661 north of Reno,
then southerly over SI 661 to the
intersection of u.s. Route 395 in Reno.

(1) - beginning at the intersection of
present I-50 and an existing facility
west of Verdi, then easterly over the
facilityto the intersection of I-80
southeast of Verdi.

(2) - Ieginning at the intersection of
present I-80 and Keystone Ave. in
Reno, then southerly over Keystone
Ave. to the intersection of 6th
street. then easterly over 6th street
to the intersection of B Street, then
easterly over 3 Street to the
intersection of Hccerran l1vd., then
southerly over Hccsrran Blvd. to the
intersection of 1-80.

(3) - Beginning at the intersection of
present I-80 and an existing facility
west of Hadsuorth, then easterly over
the facilityto the intersection of
I-80 east of lernley.
(6) - Beginning at the intersection of
I-30 and en existing facilityE miles
southwest of Winnemucca, then
nottheasterly over the facilityto the
intersection of I-80'! miles east ol
Hinnemuccs.

(S) - Beginning at the intersection of
I-80 and an existing facilityabout 1
mile northwest of Battle Hountain,
then southessterly over the tacility
to the intersection of I-80 about 1
mile southeast of Battle Hountsin.

(6) - Beginning at the intersection 9!
1-80 and an existing Escility shout
one mile west of Cerlin. then easterly
over the facilityto the intersection
of I-80 east of Carlin.



NEVADA (cont .)
M-movtn

APPROVED

ACTION HITHHELD

IOITH CAROLINA
Relocstian of U.5. Route 221
end Establishment of 1
Business Route

APPROVED

Relocation of u.s. Route 19
end U.S. lnute 19 Alternete

WITHDEAHX

OHIO
Relncstion of U.S. Route 33

A?PROVED

(7) - beginning It the intersection of
I-80 and en existing facilityabout 3
niles southwest of Elko. then
northessterly over the facilityto the
intersection af I-80 northeast of Elke.

(8) - Beginning at the intersection of
I-80 and Humboldt Ave. in Hells. then
northerly over Humboldt Ave. 0.8 miles
to the intersection of an existing
facility,then southeesterly l.3 miles
over the facilityto the intersection
of I-80 east of Wells.

(9) - Beginning at the intersection of
I-80 and en existing Escility It
Hendover. then essterly over the
facilityto the Nevedn—Utsh Stete Line.

-.

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route 211 and a newly
constructed facilitysouth of Rest
Jetterecn. then northerly over the new
facilityto the intersection of
present u.s. Route 221 east of
Jefferson. Designate present 0.8.
inure 221 bttvlen these points ee U.S.
Route 221 Business.

ledesignete ss U.S. Route 19 presently
designed U.S. Route 19 Alternate
between the intetsectian of U.5. Route
19 end U.5- Route 19 Alternate nest
Brylon City to the intersection of
lJ.S. Route 19 end U.3. Route 19
Alternste neer Lske Junelusks.
Designste present U.S. Route 19
between these points as U.S. Rnute 19
Alternate.

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route 33 end Hein Street
in Columbus, then southerly over 3rd
end kth Streets to the intersection 0!
Livingston Ave.. then easterly over
Livingston Ave. to the intersection of
U.S. Route 33 east of Calunbus.



OKLAHOHA
Relocation of U.S. Route 59

A?PHDVED

Relocation of U.S. Route 75
Alternate

APPROVED

PENNSYLVANIA
_Relocation of U.S. Route 19

Truck

APPBOVBD

-rmwrsstx
Relocation of 1-50 and I-2&0
Renumbering -

APPROVED

Relocation of U.S. Route 13

JPPROVID

TEXAS
Relocation of U.S. Route 281
and establishment of an
Alternate

APPROVED

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route 59 and I new
facilitypeer Flint. than easterly
over the facilityto the intereection
of U.S- Route 59 west of Siloan
Syringe. Arkensas.

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route T5 Alternate end a
newly constructed facilitysouth of
Sapulpa. then southeaeterlyover the
facilityto the intersection of
present u.s. Route 75 Alternate
northwest of Kieier.

Beginning et the intersection of
present u.s. Route 19 Truck and
Madison Avenue in Pittsburgh; then
easterly via one-Hay city streets 0!‘
Madison Ave., needudale. North Shore.
Allegheny AVe., and Vestern Ave. to
the intersection of U.S. Route 19
Truck at the north end of Heat End
Bridge.

Beginning at the intersection of
present I-50 and I-2&0 in nest
Heuphis, then clockwise over I-240 to
the intersection of I-50 in east
fleephis. The present I-2&0
designation between these points is
dropped.
Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route 23 and st 137 at
the Tennessee-Virginia State Line,
then southerly over e new facilityto
the intersection of U.S. Route 123
north of Mars Hill.

Beginning It the intersection of
present U.5. Route 281 end I-37 north
of Cempbellton, then southerly over
I-37 to the intersection of U.5. Route
251 neer Sunnilend. Designate present
0.5. Route 281 between these points as
U.S. Route 281 Alternate.



OKLAHOMA-TEXAS
Extension of I-hi

APPBUVED

ACTIONS TAKEN SINCE THE LAST MEETING OF THE

Beginning at the present terninous of
I-fit in Oklshuns City, then southerly
over I-35 and I-240 to the
intersection of U.S. Route 62, then
southerly over U.S. 62 to the
intersection of the E.t. Bailey
Turnpike. then southwesterly over the
Turnpike to the intersection of U.S.
177 st the Dklehoms-Texas Stste Line.
then southerly over u.s. 277 to the
intersection of U.S. 287 north of
Wichita Fells, then southerly over
U.S. 137 to the intersection of 8th
street in Hichits Fells.

U.S. ROUTE NUMBERINE COMMITTEE

ttttnoxs
Islocstion of U.S. Route 51

APPROVED

VIRGINIA
Relucetiou of U.5. Route 360
and Estsblisheent of an
Alternate loute

RELOCATION APPROVED,
ALTERNATE DISAPPIOVZD

Beginning at the intersection of
present U.S. Route 51 end I-BO north
at Lesslle, then east over I-50 to the
intersection of s new facility,then
north over the new flcilitytn the
intersection of present U.S. Route 51
user the Illinois state Line.

Beginning st the intersection at
present H-5. Route 360 and SR 30$ It
Poster‘: Store. then euuthverterly
over SR 304 to the intersection of
0.5. Route 58 south of south Boston.
then southwesterly over U.S. 58 to the
intersection of present U.5. 360 in
Dsuville. Deeigncts present U.S. 360
between these saints as U.S. 360
Alternate.


